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We were all thrilled to welcome the brilliant musician Fred Clark back to Woodstock Residential Care Home on Thursday 16

September - with the sun shining!

We all enjoyed seeing Fred after such a long time and we were all up on our feet dancing and singing along in our garden.

Fred sang all of our favourite songs including ‘Sweet Caroline’ and we all had a good laugh with friends and staff at Woodstock.

Such a wonderful atmosphere – we can’t wait for Fred to come back again!
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